
Even as all aspects of practice have changed due to COVID-19, your need to stay 

up to date on clinical GI does not stop. ACG is committed to your professional 

education and—until we can be together in person again—our goal is to help the 

GI community embrace #GIhomeschooling at this time. 

ACG has launched Virtual Grand Rounds weekly on Thursdays at Noon EDT. Each 

week an expert faculty member will present live on a key topic followed by Q & A.

� Learn More and Register: GI.ORG/ACGVGR

NEW! ACG VIRTUAL 
GRAND ROUNDS 
Weekly on Thursdays at Noon EDT
Live Presentation by an ACG Expert Plus Q & A
#GIhomeschooling

https://gi.org/acgvgr

https://gi.org/acgvgr

https://gi.org/acgvgr


